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Association, American Continue Fleet Service 
Talks in New York This Week 
 
Sisters and brothers,       
The TWU-IAM Association Fleet Service Negotiating Committee and American 
Airlines continued joint contract negotiations this week in New York. Your 
Committee exchanged proposals with the Company regarding the following 
contract articles: 
  
 System Boards 
 Representation  
 Recognition of Rights and Compliance  
 Field Work  
 Training, Travel Pay and Meal Per Diem 

Your Committee reached tentative agreement with the Company on the 
following articles: 
 
 System Boards  
 Field Work  
 Representation  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We are awaiting the Company’s response to our proposal on Leaves of Absence.  
 
Both the Fleet Service and Mechanic & Related/Stores Negotiating Committees 
will meet with American the next two weeks in Dallas and we are in the process 
of finalizing additional dates.  
 
Thank you for your patience and continued solidarity as we work towards 
achieving the fair contract we all deserve. 
 
Fraternally, 


